PDB: Official document on cancelling Notice No.655/ 2018/ TB - PDB
On 11 Dec 2018, Pacific Dinco Corporation announced the official document on cancelling Notice No.655/ 2018/ TB - PDB as follows:
With this document, the Company would like the Vietnam Securities Depository to cancel Notice No. No.655/ 2018/ TB – PDB on consulting shareholders via a ballot dated 06 Dec 2018
Reason for the cancellation: the 2018 cash dividend payment rate was approved at the 2018 General Meeting of Shareholders held on 10 Apr 2018: 10%/ share, so the Company would not have to consult shareholders via a ballot anymore
